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ADVICE NOTE 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Formosa Chemicals & Fiber Corp.(FCFC) will gradually transition to 
new packaging from March 2024. The current packaging features 
single-color printing and will be replaced with dual-color printing. In 
alignment with the company's commitment to ESG principles, the 
packaging for Polypropylene Impact-resistant specifications 
(Ethylene-Propylene Copolymer) will incorporate recycled PP resin, 
maintaining an environmentally friendly PP woven bag (with the 
addition of "This bag is Eco-friendly made from Recycled PP Resin" 
on the front bottom left corner). 
Due to the phased replacement, there will be a coexistence of both 
packaging types during shipments. Once the existing inventory of the 
old version packaging is sold out, all supplies will exclusively feature 
the new version woven bag packaging. At that time, notification of the 
change will be provided on the company's official website www.fcfc-
plastics.com. The images of the packaging bags are shown below. 
 

 

FCFC Plastic division PP sale team 

 



Original: packaging bag 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New: packaging bag 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


